
January 2013

 Sego LiLy 
office hourS

7:30 am–4:00 pm

Please note our 
phone number has 

changed!
New phoNe Number: 

(801) 610-8717

��,PSRUWDQW�'DWHV
Jan. 18-28 parent online Scheduler 
closes at 11:59 p.m. on the 28th 
Jan. 21 No School martin Luther King
Jan. 31 parent Night meeting 6:30
feb. 4 minimal Day
       early birds 8:00-12:30

Later gators 9:15-1:45
Kindergarten:  am 9:15-11:15 
Kindergarten:  pm 11:45-1:45 

feb. 5 and 7 Seop parent Teacher 
conferences from  4-7:30
feb. 5-7 book fair closes Thursday
feb. 13 Kindergarten registration
feb. 18 No School president’s Day
march 1 Trimester 2 ends
march 4 minimal Day
april 1 Snow make up Day
april 2 No School Teacher comp. 
april 3-5 No School Spring break
may 27 No School memorial Day
may 30 Last Day of School

Sego Lily elementary School 

Principal’s Message

with the new year upon us, i want to 
share my love and appreciation to all of 
you for raising such beautiful children.   
even when students have to make cor-
rections and learn from mistakes, they 
are willing to be honest and share their 
feelings with me so they can grow.
 
Just last friday, when i was in the lunchroom, i saw a little boy 
sitting by himself obviously upset.  i found out that the boys sitting 
next to him were irritated and so they moved  to the next table.  
when i spoke to the little boy who was by himself, he began to cry 
because he felt that  the other boys were mean to him.  i brought 
KLP�LQ�P\�RI¿FH�WR�¿QLVK�KLV�OXQFK�DQG�WR�GLVFXVV�ZKDW�ZDV�ERWKHU-
ing him so we could solve the problem.  

meanwhile, mrs. Strong stayed in the lunchroom and spoke with 
the boys who  were being mean to the other boy and asked them 
if they were being tolerant, a value we learned earlier that day in a 
character counts assembly.  They admitted that they were both-
ered by this boy’s behavior, but, that they were not tolerant.  They 
agreed to be more tolerant and to be nice to this boy even if he 
bothers them sometimes.  i love working with children who have 
contrite spirits and are willing to  learn from their mistakes.  i know 
without a doubt, that this is because of the great parenting and 
time you spend teaching your children at home.  

Parent Night Meeting January 31st
you are invited to attend an informative and fun parent meeting on 
Thursday, January 31st at 6:30 p.m. we want to share with  you  a 
“behind the scenes” look into the process of educating your chil-
dren.  we also desire to share our vision at Sego Lily.  

in addition, our new safety committee comprised of police, teach-
ers, and parents, will share the process of their plan to make Sego 
Lily the safest learning environment possible.   

All parents who come will earn their student (s) a Spirit Stick!    



Online Scheduler Instructions 
SEP Conferences Tuesday, Feb. 5th and 7th

 ��<RX�PD\�DOVR�¿QG�WKH�SDUHQW�VFKHGXOHU�OLQN�RQ�RXU�ZHEVLWH���KWWS���VHJROLO\�DOSLQHVFKRROV�RUJ�
&DOO�%URRNH��1DQF\��RU�6KHOOH\�EHWZHHQ�������������LI�\RX�QHHG�KHOS�

Open to Parents January 18th - 28th to schedule appointments. 

'LG�\RX�NQRZ�
that you can 
freeze bub-
EOHV"��,I�LW�LV�
EHORZ����GH-
grees F.  

Bubbles trans-
form into a 
magical crys-
tal balls!

Jenna Hall in Miss Tucket’s 5th grade class had her 
name drawn out of the reading tickets during the 
Character Counts assembly Friday, January 4th, 
2013.  
The entire 5th grade cheered for Jenna when her 
name was announced.  Congratulations Jenna!

Ken Garff Reading Winner

Mrs. Westbrooke’s 6th grade class use the 
dropping temperatures to observe some 
very “cool” science. 



Science Fair, January 25th

Due to the lunchroom being occupied for the science fair on 
the 25th, students will be served sack lunches to eat in their 
own classrooms.  The lunches will contain a Sunbutter sand-
wich, chips, apples, and carrots. Milk or apple juice will also 
be served.  Sincerely,
Emily Hendricksen,
Kitchen Manager

6XQEXWWHU�LV�OLNH�SHDQXW�EXWWHU��KRZHYHU�LW�LV�PDGH�IURP�VXQ�
ÀRZHU�VHHGV���0PPPPPPPPP�JRRG�

A Note From Mrs. Hendricksen

If you love science as much as we do, come visit 
our science fair.  You will see several displays of 
fabulous projects where students go through the 
VFLHQWL¿F�PHWKRG�SURFHVV�WR�GLVFRYHU�DQVZHUV�WR�
their questions about our world.  

Date:  January 24 1:00 - 8:00  P.M.
Date:  January 25 8:00 - 2:00 P.M.
Place:  Sego Lily lunch room and gym 

Students of the Month for December 

Students were recognized in an assembly, 
January 4th.  We are so proud of our students 
and their accomplishments.  Each student 
received a spirit stick to wear proudly on their 
EDFNSDFN��D�FHUWL¿FDWH�IRU�WKHLU�VFUDSERRN��DQG�
JLIW�FHUWL¿FDWHV�IURP�ORFDO�EXVLQHVVHV���

Character Counts at Sego Lily

Kindergarten PM 

Students of the 

month for December



Healthy Hints 
From Nurse Bodily 

RN

Let’s talk about “making sensible food choic-
es”.  it would seem obvious that what we eat 
affects us mentally and physically.  i often 
tell children to make good food choices.  it 
seems they know it’s important to eat healthy 
foods but they aren’t the one’s buying food 
items for the family.  children are dependent 
on parents to make good food choices for 
them.  with our lives being so busy with the 
PDQ\�UHVSRQVLELOLWLHV�ZH�PXVW�IXO¿OO��DW�WLPHV�
ZH�¿QG�LW�GLI¿FXOW�WR�LQFRUSRUDWH�RQH�PRUH�
thing into our schedules, especially making 
a healthy food menu.  Look at the list below 
for some healthy hints that remind us why 
making sensible food choices are vital to the 
health status of our families.
�� &DORULHV�FRXQW�����
�� �����FDORULHV� ���SRXQG�JDLQHG�RU�ORVW��
balancing calorie intake with calories burned 
will help to avoid weight gain.
�� &KRRVH�KHDOWK\�VQDFNV��2IIHU�KHDOWK\�
snacks so children will learn to enjoy these 
foods.  our body needs the nutrients they 
provide.
�� %HYHUDJHV��&KRRVH�ZDWHU�RYHU�VXJDU\�
GULQNV�����7KHVH�GULQNV�DGG�H[FHVV�FDORULHV�WR�
our diet.
�� $YRLG�IDVW�IRRG���&RRN�DW�KRPH�ZKHQ-
ever possible, then you know exactly what 
you are eating and kids learn a needed skill.
Take the “baby steps” you can to work your 
way to healthy eating.  Let’s all make it a 
SULRULW\�WKLV�FRPLQJ�\HDU�����+DSS\�KHDOWK\�
HDWLQJ�����

Golden Sneaker Award
congratulations to the following students for completing 180 
points to earn their goLDeN SNeaKer spirit stick:

Dylan Nelson 5th, Sam Quilter 6th, emily Knuteson 5th, 
halle fugal 6th, Taylor peterson 4th, Jake Smith 6th,
halle burton 4th, and chance peterson 1st.
and a very special congratulations to mrS ahLSTrom, 6th 
JUDGH��6KH�LV�WKH�¿UVW�WHDFKHU�WR�HDUQ�KHU�*2/'(1�61($.-
(5�DZDUG�

There are several students-and teachers- who are very 
FORVH����.HHS�ZRUNLQJ�KDUG�VR�\RX�FDQ�HDUQ�\RXU�*2/'(1�
61($.(5�VSLULW�VWLFN��WRR�

&ROOHFW�\RXU�VSLULW�VWLFN�IURP�&RDFK�%XUWRQ���:$<�72�*2��

golden Sneaker is a fun and challenging program to get 
elementary students into better physical condition.  it com-
bines school and home activities where students earn points 
for participating. The more points a student earns, the higher 
level of award they will receive.  it is free to participate in 
the program and students are recognized at the end of each 
VFKRRO�\HDU�IRU�WKHLU�HIIRUWV�ZLWK�RQH�RI�WKH�OHYHOHG�FHUWL¿-
cates. please see our website http://segolily.alpineschools.
org/ where you can learn more.   

Golden Sneaker 
Levels

broNze - 120 To 149 poiNTS
SiLver - 150 To 179 poiNTS

goLD - 180 poiNTS or higher

The book fair is Tuesday, 
februay 5 - Thursday, febru-
ary 7th . it will be open after 
school until 7:30 p.m. on 
Tuesday and Thursday. on 
wednesday, it will be open 
until 4:00 p.m.  if you have 
questions please contact Linda 
passey at kellin94@msn.com 

Sai and ako Scott are one set of 
our many twins at Sego Lily.  

we love seeing double of these 
two very respectful boys.  They 
always smile and keep everyone 
happy.   
“These boys are so adorable and 
DZHVRPH���:H�ORYH�KDYLQJ�WKHP�
DW�6HJR�/LO\�´��%URRNH�+DOO

Book Fair Seeing Double Again



First Grade Class Adopts a Hall 
The value of student service to the school is impor-
tant, however, just as important is the effect of ser-
vice on the students themselves.
 
after reading the book “children of the Dustbowl”, 
mrs. moore had the desire to help her class develop 
a sense of pride and ownership in our school.  her 
class decided to provide service by “adopting a hall-
ZD\´���(DFK�GD\�VWXGHQWV�FOHDQ�¿QJHUSULQWV�RII�RI�WKH�
glass doors, pick up trash, and remove black marks 
IURP�WKH�ÀRRU�LQ�WKH�PDLQ�KDOO�DQG�¿UVW�JUDGH�KDOO���
The students love the way their service makes them 
feel and the way our school looks.

The Jon. m. huntsman family is proud to 
sponsor the 21st annual huntsman awards 
for excellence in education. 

Nominate your favorite utah public school 
teacher, volunteer, or administrator
11 winners will receive $10,000
New category: Special education Teacher
Nomination forms can be found online at 
www.huntsman.com/haee
Due Date: wednesday, march 13, 2013

in the event of a school closure, or on a day when you 
DUH�TXHVWLRQLQJ�D�FORVXUH��ORRN�DW�WKH�¿UVW�VWRU\�RQ�WKH�
home page of our district website www.alpineschools.
org at 6:30 a.m.   The local radio and television media 
will also report any closures. 

Parking Concerns

Students Learn From Service Huntsman Nominations

we have had several parent complaints 
about patrons parking in the pull through area 
in the front of the school.   This causes con-
JHVWLRQ�DQG�PDNHV�LW�GLI¿FXOW�IRU�SDUHQWV�WR�
move through that area quickly to pickup or 
drop off their children.  Thank you so much 
for helping us solve this problem.  

Process for School Closures

playing with two players in chess is a chal-
lenge, add two more and the challenge is 
PRUH�WKDQ�GRXEOHG��LW�LV�TXDGUXSOHG���

Scientists have shown that playing chess ex-
ercises the brain.    higher level thinking skills 
are utilized--especially in the 4-way chess.  

Chess Club Going Quad!

Miss McAllister is Engaged!
a reception for miss mcallister and earl Daly will be 
held friday, January 25, 2013 from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m.   

all students and parents who have had miss mcallis-
ter as a teacher are invited to attend.  oak hills Stake 
center 925 e. North Temple Drive in provo, uT 84604



A Letter from the Sego Lily Safety Council
Dear Parents,

Sego Lily has created its own safety council to ensure the safety of our students, volunteers and faculty. We have 
collaborated with the Lehi police department, parents, and faculty and we would appreciate your support.  Please 
go over our school’s safety plan with your child. Discuss with your child that teachers will do everything 
possible to keep them safe and to make sure to follow his or her directions.

We have a plan in place in case of a lockdown situation both inside and outside of the school. We will be keep-
ing you informed of precautions and actions we will be taking to keep everyone safe and ask that you discuss and 
practice these actions at home.

In case of an internal school lockdown:
      
      -Announcement will be made over the intercom of a school lockdown

-If in transition, classes will exit building or go into the closest/available room.
-Students will be brought into classrooms, doors will be locked and lights turned out.
-Students and faculty will move to a designated safe spot within the classroom.
�7HDFKHUV�ZLOO�WDNH�UROO�DQG�ZDLW�IRU�WKH�RI¿FH�WR�FRQWDFW�WKHP��
�$OO�ZLOO�UHPDLQ�TXLHW�XQWLO�QRWL¿HG�LQ�SHUVRQ�

In case of an external lockdown:

Students are instructed to stop, drop and freeze until they receive further instructions.
,QIRUPDWLRQ�RI�DQ�RI¿FLDO�ORFNGRZQ�ZLOO�EH�SRVWHG�RQ�WKH�6HJR�/LO\�ZHEVLWH�DQG�D�SKRQH�WUHH�ZLOO�EH�VWDUWHG��<RX�
can also watch the television for City Watch updates.

Sego Lily will be locking all external doors, except for the front doors. It is state law that you must check in 
DW�WKH�IURQW�RI¿FH�WR�HQWHU�WKH�VFKRRO��$OO�VWDII�DQG�VWXGHQWV�KDYH�EHHQ�LQVWUXFWHG�127�WR�RSHQ�DQ\�GRRUV��
Please help us, by going through the front doors.  
7KDQN�\RX�IRU�\RXU�KHOS�DQG�VXSSRUW�

Sincerely

Your Sego Lily Safety Council



Lunch Menu Plans for January (Sorry the resolution is so poor)

.LQGHUJDUWHQ�)XWXUH�5HJLVWUDWLRQ�,QIRUPDWLRQ�1HHGHG
Dear Parents,

:H�DUH�JHWWLQJ�UHDG\�IRU�WKH�NLQGHUJDUWHQ�UHJLVWUDWLRQ�PDLOLQJ�IRU�WKH�����������VFKRRO�\HDU���3OHDVH�¿OO�RXW�WKH�IRO-
ORZLQJ�LQIRUPDWLRQ�DQG�UHWXUQ�WKLV�IRUP�WR�WKH�RI¿FH�LI�\RX�KDYH�D�FKLOG�WKDW�ZLOO�EH�DWWHQGLQJ�NLQGHUJDUWHQ�WKLV�QH[W�
school year.  If you do not have a kindergarten student, please help spread the word to any neighbors who may have 
a kindergarten aged student and have them contact the school.  Kindergarten registration will be on Wednesday, 
February 13, 2013.

Child’s Name:____________________________________________________ Birthday:____________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________

Phone number: _____________________________ Cell number: ______________________________________

Parents: _____________________________________________________________________________________

Email: _____________________________________________________________________________________
  


